Community Service Report for Spring 2018 Activity
Many counties have been busy this spring with community service activities.
Teresa Stephens/ Steuben County: donation to the Wayland Historical Society Museum.

Elaine Leasure/Wayne County: personal care items, blankets, and a cash donation to the
Veterans’ Home in Canandaigua.

Cornelia Johnson/Seneca County: collecting and distributing new and gently used books for
newborns through 5th grade (an ongoing project) and needed items for the Beverly Animal
shelter.

Claudia Cerasani/Wyoming County: continuing projects.

Joan Handfield/Ontario County: items and monetary donation to the House of John in Clifton
Springs.

Yates County needs a Community Service person and has no current project.

Anne Hasler /Livingston County is new. | hope to hear from her in the future as well as from
representatives in Monroe and Orleans Counties.

Our fall project for the September meeting is the NICU at the Golisano Children’s Hospital. Their
wish list includes: parent Journals and pens; sibling activity supplies such as crayons, markers,
stickers, drawing pads; and preemie-infant (0-3 months) clothes and socks.
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